ARTHUR AND KELLY QUINTANAR

2309 Royal Acres Dr | 940-300-3886 | aguinl@msn.com

Letter of Intent

5/18/2022

City of Sanger Texas
Department of Development Services

201 Bolivar St.
P.O. Box 1729
Sanger, TX 76266

Dear City of Sanger Texas:

This letter is to inform you of our intent to develop the land at 6438 Belz Rd. - A. Lynde Survey
A-731, BLOCK A, LOT 9.618 Acres, Arthur and Kelly Quintanar, DOC NO. 2021-28866
R.P.R.D.C.T., We intend to build a personal single family dwelling in accordance to the deed
restrictions and applicable local codes. There will be a single family home and appropriate
out buildings for personal storage and livestock.

Sincerely,

Arthur and Kelly Quintanar



